
 

 
30 Peters Place 

Red Bank, New Jersey 07701 
732.741.3363 

 
 

WHAT:  SJAA Open Public Meeting 

 

WHEN:  Wednesday June 15th, 7PM 

 

WHERE:  St. James School Cafeteria 

 

WHO:  Parents of St. James Athletes 

 

 

 

We plan to have a Open Public Meeting on Wednesday June 15th at 7pm in the 

Saint James Cafeteria.  We plan to discuss SJAA opportunities for Participation, 

Volunteers, Coaches and Fundraising. 

 
 

We are considering changing the Golf Outing format, location etc.  We would like 

your input, experiences, and help on how to make our fund raising events fun and 

more productive.  In recent years, we have had diminished participation and less 

support at the parent level and are looking for ways to get it back.  If this lack of 

support and participation continues we will be forced to cancel the golf outing and 

substantially raise our sports registration fees. 

 

If you are unable to join us but would like to be involved, please email Laura 

Shroba at TLShroba@verizon.net 

 
 

 

 

On behalf of the St. James Athletic Association, 

 We thank you and need your generous and continued support! 
 

 


